
 
 

 

 

BUSINESS PROFESSIONAL OF AMERICA STUDENTS 
EXCEL AT REGIONAL LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 

 
​ Twenty Westwood High School Business Professionals of America students participated 

in the Regional Leadership Conference at Bay College in Escanaba on January 7, 2022, with 

many students earning awards, including ten first place awards.  As a result, 19 students will be 

attending and competing at the State Leadership Conference this March in Grand Rapids.   

The following WHS students have earned awards: 

SOPHIA BALZARINI 
​ 1st​ Extemporaneous Speech 
 
ZACHARY BECKMAN, TRISTEN HARSILA, DANIEL OSTOLA, and NATALIE 
PROPHET 
​ 1st​ Administrative Support Team 
 
ADDISON DUNPHY and SIERRAH HALLUM 
​ 1st​ Economic Research Team 
 
ALLYANA GROCHOWSKI 
​ 1st​ Advanced Interview Skills 
​ 2nd​ Advanced Office Systems & Procedures 
 
KALLE KERANEN 
​ 1st​ Advanced Word Processing 
​ 2nd​ Legal Office Procedures 
 
JILLIAN KOSKI 
​ 1st​ Legal Office Procedures 
​ 1st​ Advanced Office Systems & Procedures 
​ 1st​ Administrative Support Concepts 
​ 5th​ Business Meetings Management 
 
BRAD LUCE 
​ 1st​ Fundamental Word Processing 
 
DANIEL OSTOLA 
​ 1st​ Interview Skills 
 
KIRSTEN LAMERE 
​ 2nd​ Interview Skills 



​ 3rd​ Banking and Finance 
 
AURORA LINDSTROM 
​ 2nd​ Health Administration Procedures 
​ 3rd​ Basic Office Systems & Procedures 
 
SIERRAH HALLUM 
​ 3rd​ Fundamental Word Processing 
 
TYLER ANNALA 
​ 4th​ Payroll Accounting 
 
ALLYSON POIRIER 
​ 4th​ Basic Office Systems & Procedures 
 
ADDISON DUNPHY 
​ 5th​ Intermediate Word Processing 
 
RION HANSEN 
​ 5th​ Basic Office Systems & Procedures 
 
EMILY HEBERT 
​ 5th​ Integrated Office Applications 
 
 

 


	 
	 

